A Pleasant Surprise—

Barrow Donates $500

Walk for Hope and Hope Cot-
tage receéived a very pleasant sur-
prise recently. The Barrow Lions
Club sent.a $500.00 check to
the Walk for-Hope. This money
was raised from-personal dona-

" tions and a Walk held there with
the Club matching funds raised.

The Walk people here were
not even aware Barrow was par-
ticipating this year. In the letter
that came with the check, the
Barrow  Lions stated they
thought the Walk for Hope was
one of the finest projects in the

" State and want to.run the *75

Walk for the Barrow area.

The addition of this money
pushes the total amount collect-
ed to $55,000. ;

The - Walk for Hope Commit-
tee reminds the pledgers that
the goal of $150,000 is far from
met, Walkers, if you have not
yet contacted those who pledged:
money on the number of miles
you walked, the time is not too
late and your assistance is badly
needed.



